Suspect sought in Stateline
burglaries

Peter Quillian

Douglas County sheriff’s investigators are looking for a man
they believe to be responsible for a rash of burglaries in the
Lower Kingsbury Grade area.

The man’s name is Peter Quillian. No precise description was
provided.

Anyone with information about Quillian’s whereabouts is asked
to call 775.782.5126.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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